
 

 

 

Exploring Dinosaurs/Sea Creatures/Mother’s Day 

The Kurwongbah Playgroup has a focus on animals this term.  We have been exploring 

through activities, craft, songs and play with different types of animals.  Our focus for the last 

two weeks have been dinosaurs and sea creatures.  Have a look at the pictures below that 

show some of the activities the children have completed.    

Last ǁeek, ǁe paŵpered our Muŵs for Mother’s day.  The childreŶ ǁere ŵassaging their 

Muŵ’s haŶds aŶd arŵs, paiŶtiŶg their Ŷails aŶd ŵakiŶg their day special ǁith a pretend cup 

of tea.   

We hope all our Playgroup and Kurwongbah Community Mothers had a loǀely Mother’s Day 

on Sunday.   

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 


